
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

IB Families, 
 
We are already halfway through April and we have some exciting 
things happening this month and the upcoming summer months 
ahead.  
 
We want to say a special thank you to everyone who participated in 
our spring party Saturday.  The coaches and athletes all had a 
wonderful time and we appreciate the effort put forth by all of our 
parents who helped by bringing food and helping hide easter eggs!  We 
love sharing these memories with your girls. 
 
We would like to shout out a big congratulations to 
all of the Infinite Bounds girls that qualified for 
Regionals!!  We are so very proud of all your 
hardwork!   
 
Erin Baugh - State bar champion and regional 
qualifier 
 
Kiah Chacon - regional qualifier 
 
Malley Goodwin - regional qualifier 
 
Kaeslyn Arnold - regional qualifier 
 
Kat Rodriguez - State beam, floor and all-around champion, regional 
qualifier 
 
GO IB!! 
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